
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 18th July 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
As we reach the end of another successful year at TFA, we are so proud of our students 
and all they have achieved. We also want to wish year 11 and 13 the very best of luck 
with their exam results and next steps, and are looking forward to welcoming the new 
year 7 to TFA in September.  Term ends with Culture Day on Tuesday 22nd July, when 
students donate £1 or a food item (see wanted list here) to Redbridge Foodbank in 
exchange for wearing clothing that celebrates their culture, heritage and idenƟty. Stu-
dents will be dismissed from 12.20pm onwards on the day. 
 
Recent highlights: 
 
· The Year 11 prom at Woolston Manor (top right) was a wonderful celebraƟon to 

end the year. In the words of our hosts, they had ‘never had a more well-
behaved and charming group of young people’ at the venue.  

 
· A huge congratulaƟons to all of the pupils who performed with such an out-

standing aƫtude, commitment, skill and resilience on our Sports days. Congrat-
ulaƟons to all 7R, 8E, 9R and 10R who won the Sports Day Cup in their respec-
Ɵve year groups. See overleaf for more photos! 

 
· Well done to all performers and staff involved in the CreaƟve Arts Team’s Sum-

mer Showcase last week— we have such a group of talented actors, singers, 
dancers and musicians at TFA. 

 
· It was wonderful to welcome  so many  TFA student award-winners and guests 

to our Prize Evening this week—well done to all recognised and thank you to 
Jakub for the excepƟonal violin performance. 

 
· CongratulaƟons to Ian, who successfully defended his Ɵtle at the recent TFA 

Chess Tournament 2025  and remains our Chess Champion for another year. 
 
· The Wings of Hope Achievement Award (WOHAA) 2024/25 Grand Finals - recent-

ly held at London Business School— celebrated months of student-led entrepre-
neurial and charitable work, with Team WOHAA Warriors (four current sixth 
formers and Forest Academy students) winning the award for most awareness 
raised through standout fundraising and community acƟon iniƟaƟves—see 
photo right. 

 
· Well done to Diya and Summer in year 12 for being selected as Head Prefects 

for next year, and their depuƟes and wider team. 
 
Other updates 
 
· See aƩached for informaƟon of the Holiday and Food Camp in July and August, 

including free mulƟ-sports and acƟviƟes for 11-16 year olds in receipt of Free 
School Meals  

 

We wish all TFA students and their families a wonderful summer holiday, 
and see below right for details of when the school re-opens in September. 

 

 

 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod—Co-Headteachers 

Year 7 Wednesday 3rd September 
Thursday 4th September 

9am – 2.45pm 
9am – 2.45pm 

Year 8 Thursday 4th September 10.30am – 3pm 

Year 9 Thursday 4th September 10am – 3pm 

Year 10 Thursday 4th September 9am – 3pm 

Year 11 Wednesday 3rd September 
Thursday 4th September 

12.20pm – 3pm 
11.20am – 3pm 



TFA Sports Days 2025 




